
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have all been getting stuck in at the 
cooking table this week, making their own cucum-
ber and lettuce sandwiches. They have used 
knives to spread butter and cut up the vegetables 
for their own sandwich. They were encouraged to 
share and cooperate when working with their 
small group. We hope you enjoyed sharing these 
sandwiches at home. Some children had the 
chance to plant some cabbages in the new plant-
ers outside the preschool on Wednesday. We are 
all hoping they will grow over the Summer holi-
days!  

 

To support the idea of co-operation and sharing food, our Christian focus 
this week has been ‘The Big Picnic’ , the bible story in which Jesus feeds 
5000 people. It was wonderful to see everyone that came along to our 
Summer Special picnic on Monday afternoon. We welcomed children with 
their parents, grandparents and younger and older siblings. There were 
lots of familiar faces, the weather was kind to us and everybody had a re-
ally good time.  

 

If you were unable to join us for the Summer Special and your child 
is leaving us at the end of the academic year, we hope you will be 
able to come to one of our leaving ceremonies on Monday 17th 
or Tuesday 18th July at 2.30pm.  

 

The older children have been telling us all about their nerves and 
excitement at their settling in sessions at school this week. We have 
included some information about supporting your Preschool child 
with the transition to Primary School and a couple of ideas about 
activities that might be helpful and reassuring for them.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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